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May 16, 2018 
 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM FOR:  ROSEMARY LAHASKY 

Deputy Assistant Secretary 
  for Employment and Training  

 

 
 
FROM:    ELLIOT P. LEWIS 

Assistant Inspector General 
  for Audit 

 
SUBJECT:  Workforce Innovation and Opportunity 

Act Credentials Audit  
 
Please be advised the Office of Inspector General is initiating an audit of the 
Department’s efforts to ensure participants in Workforce Innovation and 
Opportunity Act programs earn credentials that are aligned with local employer 
needs. We will contact your audit liaison to schedule a meeting to discuss our 
objective, scope, methodology, and timeframes. We would appreciate you 
notifying the appropriate officials of our plans to initiate work.  
 
If you have questions, please contact Jessy Joseph, Audit Director, at 
(215) 446-3701. 
 
 
cc: Amanda Ahlstrand 

Administrator 
Office of Workforce Investment  
 
Julie Cerruti 
Audit Liaison 
Employment and Training Administration 
  
Greg Hitchcock 
Audit Liaison 
Employment and Training Administration 
 


